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We would like to welcome 

Martin & Christine to the St Stephens family. 

 

We have done lots of in house activities this 

month, such as arts & crafts, Bingo, puzzles & 

games. 

 

 

Hopefully we can enjoy lots more trips out if 

the weather is kind to us. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

A big thank you to the fantastic team at  

St Stephens that makes it all happen 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays in November  

2nd - Charlie 

 

 

Getting in Touch 

St Stephens, 13 Godwyne Road, Dover, Kent, CT16 1SW 

01304 202864 

Email: Julie@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

mailto:Julie@charinghealthcare.co.uk
http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/

